
 

 

April 2022 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
Re: Year 11 Prom 2022 
 
It is with great pleasure that we formally invite your child to attend our Class of 2022 Year 11 Prom, in order to 
celebrate the end of their time with us at Alderman Peel High School. The Prom will take place on Friday 24th June 
2021. Arrival time will be from 5:30pm and the evening will finish at 10:30pm. The dress code for the evening is 
smart formal wear. The address of the venue is: 
 
Fakenham Racecourse - The Racecourse, Fakenham, Norfolk, NR21 7NY 
 
The price of the ticket is £20 and this includes a non-alcoholic cocktail on arrival, a DJ, buffet, and chocolate fountain. 
There will also be a professional photographer taking pictures on the night and students will be able to get copies 
of the digital prints for free. There will also be the option for students to purchase soft drinks from the bar. The night 
will be an opportunity for students to celebrate their time at Alderman Peel High School and say their final goodbyes 
before they embark on their new adventures. The evening will be supervised by voluntary school staff.  
 
As this is a school event, I have to inform all students that it will not be permitted to engage in smoking (including 
e-cigarettes/vapes) or the consumption of alcohol. The venues policy is for any bags to be searched upon entry and 
if any students are suspected of consuming alcohol or illicit substances prior to arrival at the venue, they will be 
denied admission with no refund. It goes without saying that school expectations surrounding behaviour and conduct 
remain the same as they would for any school event. 

Please fill in the Google form below by Thursday 9th June. Tickets will be available to purchase using School Pay 
and can then be collected from Reception. Please ensure that a contact number (or numbers) are provided for the 
unlikely event of an emergency. 

Year 11 Prom 2022 Google Form - https://forms.gle/Znh8Z2di6faoDLfL9 

We are all looking forward to what is always a fantastic evening.  

Yours sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
Mr M Hardman  
Vice Principal  
 
 

https://forms.gle/Znh8Z2di6faoDLfL9

